
 
Chair’s Monthly Report 

October 23, 2017 – November 17, 2017 
 
 

Following are highlights for the period of October 23 to November 17, 2017 

 

Monday, October 23 

• Along with the Director delivered greetings at the CSPC Conference 
welcoming newly-elected CSPC Members at the CEC 

Wednesday, October 25  

• Along with the Director delivered remarks at the annual TCPVA Dinner for 
recently retired Principals and Vice Principals at Sala Caboto 

Thursday, October 26 

• Along with the Director, Trustees and Staff, attended the 38th Annual 
Cardinal’s Dinner at the Metro Convention Centre  

Saturday, October 28 

• Had the pleasure of attending the 34th Annual Fr. Fogarty Awards Dinner 
with the Director, Trustees, Staff and Students 

Saturday, November 4 

• Along with the Director had the pleasure of attending the 4th Annual 
Canadian Samaritans for Africa Dinner at St. Francis Xavier Parish in 
Mississauga, honouring Mrs. Angela Gauthier for her many years of 
Catholic leadership in support of charities in Africa   

Monday, November 6 

• Along with the Director, delivered greetings at the OAPCE Commissioning 
Ceremony at the CEC  

Friday, November 10 

• Along with the Director, Trustees & Staff participated in the Remembrance 
Day Service at the CEC  

 

 



 

Sunday, November 12 

• Along with the Director attended the ALPH Education Gala celebrating 
education and knowledge that fosters global movement toward peace and 
reconciliation 

Tuesday, November 14 

• Along with the TCDSB Symposium Team attended the Province-Wide ICE 
Symposium – Renewing the Promise at the Toronto International Plaza Hotel 

Wednesday, November 16 

• Attended the blessing and official opening of St. Patrick’s Soccer Field 

 

 

 

 


